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 INTERPRETER SERVICES FOR IEP AND SECTION 504 MEETINGS 
 
Public school districts are required to take whatever action is necessary to 
facilitate a parent or guardian’s understanding of and participation in IEP and 
Section 504 meetings. This includes the provision of interpreter services for 
parent(s)/ guardian(s) whose native language is not English or a sign language 
interpreter for parent(s)/guardian(s) who are deaf or hard of hearing. In the 
absence of qualified interpreters on staff, school districts may use outside vendors, 
including telephonic interpreters.  
 
Parent(s)/guardian(s) have the right to request that an interpreter provided by the 
school district serve no other role during an IEP or Section 504 meeting, and the 
school district must make reasonable efforts to comply with that request.  
To request an interpreter, contact your student's case manager. If you have any 
questions or complaints about interpretation services, please contact the associate 
principal for student services. 
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